
SCAN FOR LESSON POWERPOINT  

SCAN TO LOG ATTENDANCE OR  

FILL OUT A CARD FROM THE TABLE 

AND PLACE IN BASKET 

 
MEMBERS 

Billie Bates has been discharged from Sumner. 

 

Beatrice Brown has been discharged from NHC and is back at 

Charter, Room 114. 

 

Bob Knight has been discharged from Sumner. 

 

FAMILY/FRIENDS 

Ms. Rose, friend of the Foreman's daughter, Dora Jones, is needing 

prayers on behalf of her granddaughter Brittany, who is in Summit 

Hospital, critically ill, and she has 2 children. Ms. Rose has no other 

family in Nashville. Prayers please for all of them. She is a sister in Christ 

and has visited Hartsville Pike with Dora.  

 

Eddie Snipes, Bob Lannoms' brother-in-law, is in the hospital in 

Florida with pulmonary blood clots.  

 

SYMPATHY 

We extend our sympathy to Pauline Gregory and Steve Gregory at the 

passing of their son and brother, Joe Gregory. A memorial service was 

held at Rock Bridge Church of Christ on Saturday. 

 

THANK YOU 

CARDS IN LOBBY WINDOW 

Katherine Carstens 

 

SEE MONDAY'S N&N'S OR CALL OFFICE FOR COMPLETE PRAYER LIST. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY                 - Bible Classes at 9:30 AM 

- Morning Service at 10:30 AM 

- Evening Service at 5 PM 
  

WEDNESDAY     - Bible Classes for all ages at 6:30 PM 
 
THURSDAY - Ladies Bible Class at 9:30 AM in A106 
 
NEXT SUNDAY - Bible Classes at 9:30 AM 

- Morning Service at 10:30 AM 

- Senior Recognition Night at 5 PM 

Phone:  615-452-2530 / E-mail:  info@thepike.org 

Address:  744 Hartsville Pike, Gallatin, TN 37066 

Watch Live:  thepike.org / facebook.com / youtube.com 

Elder of the Month May: Doug Lyle - 615-943-9403 

Pulpit Minister:  Doyle Farris - 615-330-8218 

Youth Minister:  Brandon Johnson - 828-421-8760 

 

WI-FI NETWORK: HPCONG     PASSWORD: Gr8Plc2B! 

TODAY’S LESSON: 

mailto:info@thepike.org


 

 

ATTENDANCE CARDS - Don't forget to fill out your attendance card 

on Sunday mornings. There are baskets on both welcome tables. 

Also, please try to move closer to the center seats so that the 

people coming in late will have the end seats.  Thank you for your 

cooperation! 
 
PHONE UPDATE - Carole Spry No longer has a land line. 
 
H.A.T.S. - H.A.T.S. is collecting donations for their annual purse sale, 

happening June 3rd. New or gently used bags may be placed in 

the donation boxes in the hallway by May 25th. 
 
RIDE NEEDED - Steve Gregory, HP member and resident of Christian 

Towers, is in need of a ride to Sunday AM services. If you can help 

Steve, please call him at 615-568-2882. 
 
 

 

MY WORSHIP NOTES - Kids, complete a “My Worship Notes”  

worksheet from the welcome table, and turn it in to Minister Doyle 

Farris to earn a prize! 
 

 

SENIOR RECOGNITION NIGHT - Please join us in honoring our 2023 

Graduates, Daniel Gann & Wade Payne, at 5 PM on May 21st in the 

fellowship hall. Please bring foods for a potluck supper. 
 
MISSION TRIP - Please let Brandon Johnson know if you will be 

attending the mission trip to Whiteville, NC, June 2-7.  We will have a 

planning meeting in mid-May. 

 
 

 

 
 MAY 14 MAY 21 

Welcome - Elder of Month Doug Lyle Doug Lyle 

Opening Prayer AM Bobby Rominger Tom Hughes 

Communion AM Ray Carter James Wilber 

Scripture Reading AM Ron Schmittou Rick Hopper 

Shepherd’s Prayer AM Joel Dodson Jeff Carnes 

Opening Prayer PM Dennis Gowan John Brown 

Scripture Reading PM Ron McDole Tommy Williams 

Closing Prayer PM Phil Smith Joel Dodson 

Greeter EWC Barbara Ray & 

Sue Graves 

Philip & 

Mary Simpson 

Greeter WWC James Cole & 

Rosie Satterfield 

Bob Sherman & 

Ginger Taylor 
 

First Aid Team, contact Kara Johnson if you cannot serve: 
 

5/14 First Aid Chris & 

Mitzi Howell 

5/17 First Aid Connie Bryan & 

James Wilber 

5/21 First Aid James Wilber & 

Mark Wilson 

5/24 First Aid Sam Crutcher & 

Mallory Gann 

Please meet in the men’s changing room in front of the auditorium at  

10:20 AM.  Let Brian Carter or Scott Carter know if you will be unable to serve: 

 

Congratulations to 
Bilkuei Haar, 

son of Santino Haar, 
who is graduating from 

Volunteer State Community College 
with an 

Associates Degree! 


